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From:Bryan Whittaker[EX:/O=KMC/OU=KMC/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BRYANW] 

To:John Craig[SMTP:craigj51@yahoo.com.au] 

Cc:Records[SMTP:records@kiama.nsw.gov.au] 

Cc:Phil Mison[SMTP:philm@kiama.nsw.gov.au] 

Received-Date:23/4/2014 

Received-Time:1:50 AM 

Sent-Date:23/4/2014 

Sent-Time:1:49 AM 

Subject:RE: Belinda Street Gerringong 

 

Hi John, 

 

Thank you for your email and apologies for the delay in responding. 

 

I have been on leave and things have caught up on me a bit. 

 

The Draft Plan of Management is now on Public exhibition from today 23rd April 

for 28 days. 

 

Council will treat your correspondence as a submission to the Draft Plan which 

will be reported to Council at an extraordinary meeting to adopt the budget on 

3rd June 2014. 

 

  

 

Regards 

 

Bryan Whittaker 

 

Director Engineering & Works 

 

Assistant General Manager 

 

Kiama Municipal Council 

 

                                                                               

                                        

 

P          4232 0444 

 

F          4232 0555 

 

A          PO Box 75, Kiama NSW 2533 

 

E          bryanw@kiama.nsw.gov.au 

 

W        HYPERLINK "http://www.kiama.nsw.gov.au/"www.kiama.nsw.gov.au 

 

Please consider the environment before printing 

 

PRIVACY & CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 

 

This transmission of any part of it is intended for the named recipient/s only. 

It may be confidential, privileged and/or subject to copyright.  If you are not 

the intended recipient, any use or copying of any part of this information is 

unauthorised.  If you have received this e-mail in error, we apologise for any 

inconvenience and request that you delete all copies of this e-mail, including 

attachments, without copying or disclosure and please notify us immediately by 

return email to the sender or by a reverse charge telephone call to 

+61 2 4232 0444.  Unless explicitly attributed, the opinions expressed in this 

message do not necessarily represent the official position or opinions of the 

Council of the Municipality of Kiama. While all care has been taken, the 
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Council of the Municipality of Kiama disclaims all liability for loss or damage 

to person or property arising from this message being infected by computer 

virus or other contamination. 

 

  

 

From: John Craig [mailto:craigj51@yahoo.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 21 March 2014 8:25 AM 

To: Bryan Whittaker 

Subject: Belinda Street Gerringong 

 

  

 

 Hi Bryan (see messages below and previous correspondence)  

 

  

 

It is probably time that you are looking at your budget for the next financial 

year so I would once again make a plea for the upgrade of this footpath to be 

brought forward into the 2014/15 program. As you would know there has been 

further development in the catchment for this pathway. New development in the 

Wells Street extension has seen more housing with young children who need to 

walk to school. 

 

If any evidence was needed here is a screen capture from Google street view 

which clearly illustrates the point I make. 

 

I look forward to a positive outcome. 

 

Regards 

 

John 

 

 HYPERLINK 

"data:image/png;base64,/9j/4AAQSkZJRgABAQEAYABgAAD/2wBDAAoHBwgHBgoICAgLCgoLDhgQ

Dg0NDh0VFhEYIx8lJCIfIiEmKzcvJik0KSEiMEExNDk7Pj4+JS5ESUM8SDc9Pjv/2wBDAQoLCw4NDhw

QEBw7KCIoOzs7Ozs7Ozs7Ozs7Ozs7Ozs7Ozs7Ozs7Ozs7Ozs7Ozs7Ozs7Ozs7Ozs7Ozs7Ozs7Ozv/wA

ARCAGxAy0DASIAAhEBAxEB/8QAHwAAAQUBAQEBAQEAAAAAAAAAAAECAwQFBgcICQoL/8QAtRAAAgEDA

wIEAwUFBAQAAAF9AQIDAAQRBRIhMUEGE1FhByJxFDKBkaEII0KxwRVS0fAkM2JyggkKFhcYGRolJico

KSo0NTY3ODk6Q0RFRkdISUpTVFVWV1hZWmNkZWZnaGlqc3R1dnd4eXqDhIWGh4iJipKTlJWWl5iZmqK

jpKWmp6ipqrKztLW2t7i5usLDxMXGx8jJytLT1NXW19jZ2uHi4+Tl5ufo6erx8vP09fb3+Pn6/8QAHw

EAAwEBAQEBAQEBAQAAAAAAAAECAwQFBgcICQoL/8QAtREAAgECBAQDBAcFBAQAAQJ3AAECAxEEBSExB

hJBUQdhcRMiMoEIFEKRobHBCSMzUvAVYnLRChYkNOEl8RcYGRomJygpKjU2Nzg5OkNERUZHSElKU1RV

VldYWVpjZGVmZ2hpanN0dXZ3eHl6goOEhYaHiImKkpOUlZaXmJmaoqOkpaanqKmqsrO0tba3uLm6wsP

ExcbHyMnK0tPU1dbX2Nna4uPk5ebn6Onq8vP09fb3+Pn6/9oADAMBAAIRAxEAPwDRxRTsUV9AcYzFGK

fikxQA3FGKdijFFwGYpMU/FGKBDMUbafijFMCPbRzT8UYpXAbtyaglnSMBR1PHHarDsiKQ0iqTxzWXd

B458s5AUZOB1/GuLFV3TjobUocz1JdMnnj1u2kYnAmTBH1xV/xbEYtZlkzwTnHr3rn2n8q6jkQEF"ci

d:image001.png@01CF441A.82F88FC0 

 

  

 

  

 

John Craig 

 

101 Tompson Street, Wagga Wagga, NSW Australia 2650 

 

Mobile 0231519502 

 

  

 

John Craig,  
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101 Tompson Street 

Wagga Wagga NSW AUSTRALIA 

 

 

Phone   0269 215051 

 

Mobile 0431 519502 

 

From: Bryan Whittaker [mailto:bryanw@kiama.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Monday, 3 June 2013 9:19 AM 

To: HYPERLINK "mailto:johnc@cdiaustralia.com"johnc@cdiaustralia.com 

Cc: Sue Basa; Records 

Subject: RE: Belinda Street 

 

  

 

Hi John, 

 

Nice to hear from you again. 

 

The Draft Integrated Plan & 4 year Delivery Program is currently on exhibition. 

 

The Capital works program includes a comprehensive Footpath Construction 

Program. 

 

The Footpath in Belinda Street from number 35 to Campbell Street is scheduled 

for the 2015/16 financial year. 

 

Submissions to the Integrated Plan will be received up to Friday 14th June 

2013. 

 

  

 

Regards 

 

Bryan Whittaker 

 

Director Engineering & Works 
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